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ASHES 
This week, we will celebrate 

Ash Wednesday, the first day of the holy season of 
Lent. It is a day that calls us to a renewed quiet in 
our souls, even as the world seems to push us to be 
busier and more productive. I hope Lent will be a 
busy time for you --- busy in the sense of working 
more to pray, to concentrate on the things of God. 
Do some good reading, like the book, “The Church 
of Mercy” which you received as a gift from the 
parish at Christmas. Be more productive by making 
of your life a spiritual gift to God and others.  

It is a different kind of busyness. It is a different 
way of being productive. But it has the potential 
for making us more spiritually peaceful. That in turn 
makes us kinder, calmer, less reactive, less 
impatient. Spiritual peacefulness is at the heart of 
what the world needs to conquer every problem 
we face and that’s a fact. 

Lent is marked by three particular disciplines: 
Prayer, fasting and almsgiving. Prayer keeps us in 
touch with God. If you’ve gotten out of the habit or 
prayer seems empty, do not give up on yourself. 
God can break through at any time. Try coming to 
Mass an extra day in the week. Or meditate on a 
simple Bible passage. Fasting reminds us of all we 
have. It also calls to mind that there are many 
people who go without every single day. So giving 
up something (which opens space in our hearts) or 
choosing to do something extra (like visiting that 
relative you haven’t seen or checking in on a 
neighbor) can lead us to beautiful acts of mercy. 
Almsgiving is our reaching out to those in need, 
reminding ourselves that everything we have is a  

 

 

gift from God, and so as a grateful people, we 
show that gratitude in generosity. 

Wednesday, loads of people will come to church to 
receive their ashes. Many of them don’t come to 
church often. I don’t understand the draw to a 
smudge of dirt over the Body and Blood of Christ, 
available to us at every Mass. But if that dirt on our 
foreheads makes us mindful of our need for God’s 
mercy, and leads us to be more merciful, then it has 
fulfilled its purpose. May God bless your Lent! 
Please check the schedule for Wednesday’s ash 
services. 

THE ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
I am so very grateful to everyone who has made 
their pledge to the Annual Catholic Appeal. This 
year, I am asking that each family consider giving 
$500 over the next six months. This will help us 
reach our goal of installing a digital electronic 
message sign. If we get enough donations, we hope 
to install some wrought iron railings in the sanctuary 
and by the entrance steps for increased safety. 
Thank you to everyone who has made a pledge for 
this year. May God bless you for your kindness. 

A WONDERFUL CONCERT 
Last Sunday we had a terrific organ dedication 
concert. Our music director, Tony Jurich, entertained 
us with a fine selection of great music. He played 
beautifully, showing us all how blessed we are to 
have such a talent with us.  We had a very 
appreciative crowd. Tony is already talking about 
another concert later in the year. Stay tuned! 
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CHANGE 
I would like to announce to all dear parishioners that I am planning to leave St. Pascal parish. That means 
that I will be with you only for the next five months until the end of June. One of the reasons for the move 
is to be assigned to another parish where I can gain additional experience with a different pastor, parish 
staff and parishioners. By doing this, I would like to prepare myself to maybe become a pastor in the 
near future. Moving to another parish after three years is not something uncommon, and in other dioceses, 
it is standard. I would kindly ask you for your prayerful assistance in the process of searching and 
obtaining a new assignment. Thank you! May God bless each one of you! 



 

 

Northwest Side Catholic Community 
Mission  -  Lent 2016 

A three-part Lenten Retreat presented by 
Fr. Tom Dore / Dr. Christina Zaker 

On the Way to the Resurrection 
Monday:  Searching for God 
Tuesday:  Surprised by God 

Wednesday:  Summoned by God 

When: February 29, March 1 and 2 at 7:00 PM 
Where: Saint Robert Bellarmine Parish 

4646 N. Austin Avenue,  
Chicago, IL  60630 

What: Prayer, Preaching, Sacraments and 
Hospitality for all ages! 

Father Tom was ordained a priest in the Archdiocese of 
Chicago in 1961.  He has served as pastor at Our Lady 
of Ransom and Saint Giles and now resides at Saint 
Pascal Parish.  He has conducted numerous programs 
throughout the Chicago area and beyond, focusing on 
our search for God, in which living the stewardship way 
of life is an integral component.  His presentations have 
been witnessed by numerous Catholic communities, 
including parish groups, priests, religious women, 
seminarians and permanent deacon couples. 

Christina Zaker has her Doctorate in Ministry and is the 
Director of Field Education at Catholic Theological Union. 
Her focus of research and teaching has been on parables 
and theological reflection as well as family spirituality. 
She has been involved in ministry, retreat work and 
teaching throughout the Archdiocese for decades. She is 
married, has four children and is a long time parishioner 
at Saint Robert Bellarmine. 

Please Join Us and Experience the Season of Lent.   
If you can’t join us all days, commit to Monday and let 

God do the rest.   

Children’s Liturgy of the Word will be offered for  
Grades 1-6 in Kernaghan Hall 

For further information regarding St. Robert’s coordination of the 
Mission, call Bill Frere (Deacon) via the St. Robert Bellarmine Rectory 

at 773-777-2666 or email bfrere@srb-chicago.org.     

St. Bartholomew  Our Lady of Victory  St. Pascal  St. Robert Bellarmine 
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8:15 AM 
9:30 AM 
3:30 PM 
6:00 PM 
7:30 PM 

Mass (English) 
School Mass (English) 
Prayer Service (English) 
Mass (Polish) 
Mass (English) 

                              

                            February 10 

STATIONS OF THE 
CROSS 

Every Thursday at 6:30 PM 
followed by the closing of 

Eucharistic Adoration. 

In Polish every Friday in the 
Church at 6:00 PM 

COME CELEBRATE MARDI GRAS WITH US AT OUR PALMS & PĄCZKI PARTY! 
On Tuesday, February 9, there will be a prayer service at 6:30 PM in the Dakin Street parking lot during 

which the old blessed palms will be burned (weather permitting).  We will then gather in the school lunchroom 
for pączki (bismarcks) a traditional pre-Lenten treat.   

Please return your palms from the past year to the church by Monday, February 8. 

Abstinence from meat 
is to be observed by 
all Catholics 14 years 
old and older on Ash 
Wednesday and on 
all the Fridays of Lent. 

Fasting is to be observed on Ash 
Wednesday by all Catholics who are 18 
years of age but not yet 59. Those who are 
bound by this may take only one full meal. 
Two smaller meals are permitted if 
necessary to maintain strength according to 
one’s needs, but eating solid foods between 
meals is not permitted. 

The special Paschal fast and abstinence are 
prescribed for Good Friday and 
encouraged for Holy Saturday. 



 

 

Saint Pascal now accepts online 
donations through GiveCentral.  You can 
use this website to make paperless 
donations to our church by using your 

credit card, debit card and electronic checking payments making 
either one-time or recurring donations.  Please click on “donate” at 
www.stpascal.org and take a few minutes to set up your donation. 

CONGRATULATIONS... 
to the following Saint Pascal 
Alumni who made the honor roll 
at Saint Patrick’s High School. 

Freshman Samuel Perez 
Freshman Zachary Avalos 
Sophomore Kevin Kelly 
Sophomore Daniel Sliva 
Junior Robert Suwalski 
Junior William Suwalski 
Junior Brandon Kaufman 
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Give Yourself a  
Valentine's Day Gift! 

Free blood pressure screenings 
will be offered Sunday, 

February 14, after all the 
scheduled Masses in the 

hospitality room.   

A health care professional from 
Community First Medical Center 
will perform screenings, answer 
questions about blood pressure 

readings and have health 
literature available.   

Registration is not required.  

Saint Pascal’s Women’s Club 

The Women’s Club is planning their annual trip to 
Presence Resurrection Retirement Community to visit the 
former parishioners of Saint Pascal Parish who now 
reside there.   

This year, we are planning to go on Friday, February 
12th.   Please meet in the vestibule of church at 9:15 
AM.  We invite everyone who is interested to join us. 
The more the merrier! 

We will be having coffee, tea and rolls with the ladies so please 
RSVP by Tuesday, February 9th to Charlotte (773) 685-3067 if you 
are planning to come and/or if you need a ride.  We will be 
carpooling and we need to know how many will be attending. 

Women  
of Saint Pascal’s 

This is time for just you - 
Morning of  Reflection 

Saturday, February 13th 
Sponsored by Saint Pascal 

Women’s Club 
 

 

 

 

Women of the Word 

Our facilitator will be 
Shelby S. Boblick,  
Pastoral Associate,  

Saint Catherine - Saint Lucy 
Church 

We will start the morning with 
the 8:30 AM Mass in church then 

proceed to Heimsath Hall for 
light refreshments and the start 

of the program.   
Come join us! 

Please RSVP by February 8th 
Call Deborah 773 283-1606 

All participants are asked to 
bring a Bible to the session. 

Dear Friends of Saint Pascal Parish, 

First of all, I want to wish everyone 
the many blessings of the Lord for 
this year.  May 2016 bring everyone 
peace, joy, happiness and health.   

I want to thank all of the parishioners  
for donating religious articles for the 
missions.  Please continue to bring 
religious articles and put them in the 
basket by the Dakiin Street entrance 
labelled “Religious Articles for Saint 
Peter Cleaver” along with my name 
“Dina Paoletti”.  Please try to put the 
religious articles in plastic bags.  
Thank you very much. 

Everyone is always in my thoughts 
and prayers.  To everyone, peace 
and love. 

Dina Paoletti 

Children’s Choir resumes 
rehearsals on Saturday, 
February 13, at 11:00 in the 
church. Please contact Tony 
Jurich at jurich@stpascal.org 
for more information. 



 

 

Each Thursday from 9:00 AM to 6:30 PM, Saint 
Pascal hosts the place for quiet reflection - 
Eucharistic Adoration in Church.  The purpose of 
Eucharistic Adoration is to give every Catholic (and 
others) an opportunity to spend time in the presence 

of our Eucharistic Lord present in the Blessed Sacrament. 

Everyone is welcome and invited to spend some time on 
Thursdays for 5 minutes, 30 minutes, an hour or more if so 
desired.  It calms one’s soul, brings peace to one’s heart and 
deepens one’s relationship with the Lord.  Making time with 
Jesus may be the gift you can give yourself. 
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SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 
SAINT PASCAL CONFERENCE 

Jesus’ power manifested in the great catch of fish 
brings Peter to confess his sinfulness. But the story 
does not stop with the confession of unworthiness, but 
continues with Peter who then “left everything and 
followed Him.” The appearance of God always 

makes us aware of our own sinfulness. However, God’s focus is 
elsewhere. It is on our call and our mission.  God sees humanity 
as created to be good. He sees us as persons who can choose to 
respond to His call and fulfill His mission.  If we look for “large 
catches of fish” we will miss God’s message.  The gospel invites 
us to look to the simple expressions of holiness that indicate the 
presence of God. For example, we can see God in the 
generosity of so many volunteers, in the faithfulness of husbands 
and wives, in the unselfishness of parish workers, in the 
uncomplaining suffering of the sick, in the gracious wisdom of the 
elderly. So this week, before Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, we 
can think of small things to do that will bring us closer to God 
and further fulfill our mission.  Instead of criticizing, we compli-
ment. Instead of complaining, we give thanks. Instead 
of spending money on a small treat, we donate.  
These may be small steps for us, but with God’s help 
they can become giant strides toward holiness. 

 

AT THE CORNER OF PEACE & 
J
U
S
T
I
C
E 

RESPECT LIFE 
SAINT PASCAL MINISTRIES 

WORK TOGETHER TO 
RESPECT LIFE 

Art & Environment 
Ministry of Consolation 

Respect Life 
Prayer Shawl Ministry 

Ministry of Care 
Saint Vincent De Paul 

Domestic Violence 
Peace & Justice 

Take a look at our updated bulletin 
board in the church vestibule 

Monday 1 Kgs 8:1‐7, 9‐13; Ps 132:6‐7, 8‐10; Mk 6:53‐56 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Tuesday 1 Kgs 8:22-23, 27-30; Ps 84:3-5, 10-11; Mk 7:1-13 

Wednesday Jl 2:12-18; Ps 51:3-6ab, 12-14, 17; 2 Cor 5:20 — 6:2; 
Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 

Thursday Dt 30:15-20; Ps 1:1-4, 6; Lk 9:22-25 

Friday Is 58:1-9a; Ps 51:3-6ab, 18-19; Mt 9:14-15 

Saturday Is 58:9b-14; Ps 86:1-6; Lk 5:27-32 

Sunday Dt 26:4-10; Ps 91:1-2, 10-15; Rom 10:8-13; Lk 4:1-13 

 
HUMAN BEINGS CAN’T  
DEMONIZE PEOPLE  

THEY KNOW.   
PUT ENEMIES TOGETHER,  
SAY, BAKING BREAD, AND 
 HUMANS CAN’T SUSTAIN 
 ANIMOSITY, IMPOSSIBLE. 

Greg Boyle, S.J. 

ONE WORD  
AT A TIME 

Comfort 

THE AFFLICTED 

Mercy connects with the struggles of 
others. Mercy searches for ways of 
bringing comfort to them. We walk in 
the footsteps of Jesus when we are a 
source of solace and hope for su-
ffering people, no matter the kind of 
suffering they experience.  Blessed 
be the God and Father of our Lord 
Jesus Christ, the Father of mercies and 
the God of all consolation, who 
consoles us in all our affliction, so that 
we may be able to console those who 
are in any affliction. (2 Corinthians 1:3) 

Check out the Saint Pascal Parish Website at www.stpascal.org  
for the latest parish happenings. 



 

 

DON’T GIVE UP chocolate THIS LENT 
HAVE YOU EVER HAD A MEMORABLE LENT?  MORE IMPORTANTLY, HAVE YOU  
EVER HAD A LIFE-CHANGING LENT? 

Dynamic Catholic invites you to join Matthew Kelly, the Dynamic Catholic Team, and 
thousands of people across the country for Best Lent Ever”.  Based on Matthew’s new 
bestseller Rediscover Jesus, this free email program will take you on a 40-day spiritual 
journey to encounter Jesus  -  and yourself  -  in a deeply personal way. 

Each day you’ll receive an inspirational email with a short video featuring Matthew and a member of the 
Dynamic Catholic Team.  Throughout Lent, they will guide you through each of the 40 chapters in Rediscover 
Jesus and share simple ways to bring Jesus into your every day life.  Sign up at DynamicCatholic.com/Lent 

Will this really be your best Lent ever? 
That’s entirely up to you.  Sign up today and commit to doing something life-changing this Lent. 

BEST 
LENT 
EVER 

Small Christian Communities 

The Small ChrisƟan CommuniƟes of Saint 
Pascal continue to meet and to share in the  presence of 
God in our lives through prayer and learning about 
social justice. We  are using the Bible and the book, 
The Church of Mercy by Pope Francis. 

Week Two Focus: A Poor Church for the Poor 

Our faith in Christ, who became poor, and was always close to the 
poor and the outcast, is the basis for our concern for the integral 
development of society’s most needy members. This means working to 
eliminate the structural causes of poverty and to promote the 
development of the poor. This presumes the creation of a new mindset 
that thinks in terms of community and the priority of the life of all over 
the appropriation of goods by the few. 

The Church is one for us all. As a Catholic, do I feel this unity? As a 
Catholic, do I live this unity of the Church? The driving force of the unity 
of the Church is the Holy Spirit who purifies, transforms, and renews us 
all. We sinners are called to let ourselves be transformed, renewed, 
and made holy by God. We need to be a Church where the love of 
God dwells, where one cares for the other, where one prays for the 
other. 

The word “catholic” means “according to the whole,” the totality. The 
salvation brought to us by Christ is offered to everyone. The Gospel is 
spread through every part of the world. The Church is where unity and 
diversity know how to merge in order to become a great source of 
human talent. Within one and the same faith we can think about some 
things differently. Let us pray to the Holy Spirit, who is the author of 
unity and variety, that he might make us ever more “one, holy, and 
catholic” that we may universally welcome all, especially the poor and 
those in need.     

Becoming more familiar with what we believe as Catholics can help us to 
better respond to the action of God in our daily lives. You can find more 
about current Catholic Teachings on Mercy by reading, The Church of 
Mercy by Pope Francis,(ISBN 13: 978-0-8294-4170-3). 

 

 

 

 

Join our parish community—and 
nearly 14,000 Catholic 
communities across the United 
States—in a life-changing 
Lenten journey with CRS Rice 
Bowl. Pick up your family’s rice 
bowl at the church entrance on 
Ash Wednesday and don’t 
forget to download the CRS Rice 
Bowl app! Remember, what you 
give up for Lent changes lives. 

 
www.ChicagoPeaceAndJustice.org/

RiceBowl 

Saint Pascal Church  Page Six 



 

 

LOST AND FOUND 
Lose something?  It might be in the Lost & Found.  There are car keys, 
glasses, kid’s items, jewelry, phones, etc.  Call or stop by the Parish 
Office to describe your item. 

ADDRESS CHANGE 
If your address has changed or if you are moving out of the parish 
and no longer wish to be a parishioner, please notify the parish office 
at 773-725-7641. 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
The deadline for bulletin articles is the Thursday preceding the Sunday 
before the publication (10 days prior).  All articles can be dropped of 
at the parish office of emailed to:  communications@stpascal.org. 
 

Darmowe badanie ciśnienia krwi i 
porady u Św. Pascala 

Ofiaruj sobie podarunek z okazji Św. Walentego! 

Darmowe badanie ciśnienia krwi będzie 
oferowane w niedziele, 14-tego lutego b. r., po 
każdej Mszy Św. w naszym przykościelnym pokoju 
nr. 100. Profesjonalny reprezentant z „Community 

First Medical Center” będzie przeprowadzał badania, będzie 
odpowiadał na pytania na temat ciśnienia krwi, jak również 
będzie miał do dyspozycji pewną literaturę na ten temat. 
Wcześniejsze rejestrowanie się nie jest wymagane. Zapraszamy 
wszystkich mających problem z ciśnieniem tętniczym. 

JEDNO SŁOWO DO  
PRZEMYŚLENIA 
Strapionychm 

pocieszać 
Miłosierdzie przychodzi podczas 
zmagań. Miłosierdzie poszukuje 
sposobów dawania innym 
pocieszenia. Kiedy jesteśmy 
źródłem ulgi i nadziei dla 
cierpiących, bez względu na 
rodzaj doswiadczanego przez 
nich cierpienia, to postępujemy 
śladami Jezusa. Błogosławiony 
Bóg i Ojciec Pana naszego 
Jezusa Chrystusa, Ojciec 
miłosierdzia i Bóg wszelkiej 
pociechy, Ten, który nas 
pociesza w kaźdym naszym 
utrapieniu, byśmy sami mogli 
pocieszać tych, co sa w 
jakiejkolwiek udręce… 
(2 Kor 1, 3). 
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8:15 AM 
9:30 AM 
3:30 PM 
6:00 PM 
7:30 PM 

Msza Św. w j. angielskim 
Msza Św. w j. angielskim 
Nabożeństwo w j. angielskim 
Msza Św. w j. polskim 
Msza Św. w j. angielskim 

10 luty 

Grafik nabożeństw w Środę Popielcową: 

Zmiana 
Chciałbym wszystkich drogich parafian poinformować, że planuje odejście z parafii Św. Pascala. 
Oznacza to, że będę z Wami tylko przez następne pięć miesięcy, aż do końca czerwca. Jednym z 
powodów dlaczego opuszczam parafie jest to, aby zdobyć inne doświadczenie z proboszczem, z 
personelem parafii, oraz parafianami. Poprzez to, chciałbym się lepiej przygotować na bycie 
proboszczem, może w niedalekiej przyszłości. Przenosiny do innej parafii po trzech latach nie jest  
niczym niezwykłym, w innych diecezjach jest to standardem. Chciałbym tylko uprzejmie poprosić o 
Wasze modlitewne wsparcie w procesie szukania i otrzymania nowej parafii.  
Bóg zapłać! Nie Pan Bóg błogosławi każdemu z Was! 

SUNDAY PRE-SCHOOL 
PROGRAM 
For families with children ages 
infant through four years old, we 
are offering a FREE Sunday Pre-
School Program during the 
10:30 AM Mass.  To participate 
in the program, simply bring 
your child to the Gold Room 
(located off of Dakin Street 
down the stairs) before Mass 
begins.  After Mass, you can pick 
up your child from the same 
room and continue your day. 



 

 

POPE FRANCIS TWEET  
As Christians, we cannot be self-
centered, but must always be open to 
others and for others. 
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WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS  

2016 MASS BOOK IS OPEN 
Anyone wishing to have Masses said may request 
two Sunday Masses and three weekday Masses 
per visit.  Each Mass intention may include two 
names, e.g., Mr. & Mrs. Smith, and Mary Jones. 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Baby Emmanuel 
George Banuelos 
Harry Binkowski 
Jessie Boyd 
Rev. Jo Carole Bundy 
Kristin Bunkenburg 
Pedro Castro 
Crismar Chambers 
Dorothy Chmielewski 
Adela Cordero 
Bernie Czechowski 
Florence Dalessio 
Soly De La Paz 
Marion DuCasse 
Raymond DuCasse 
Elida Fraser 
Kathy Frawley 
Bernard Fuechtmann 
George Garces 
Martn Geraghty 
Karen Guerra 
Marilyn Heger 
Terri Poynor Huestis 
Caitlin Jacobs 
Deborah Juszynski 
James Kohout 
Gayle Kopera 
Harvey Lappen 
Winnifred I. Lewis 
Cheryl Hoika Lipkie 
Ruth Macek 

Frances Majewski 
Larry Mazurkiewicz 
Michael Mickleborough 
Katie Mulson 
Joseph Nieves 
Mickie Nieves 
Enzo Xavier Archie 

Nieves 
Brian O’Callaghan  
Alejandro R. Perez 
Alex A. Perez 
Julio R. Perez 
Nester T. Perez 
Mercy Plasencia 
Jan Rykal 
Archer Senft 
Joanne Serio 
Betty Smith 
Donna Stehl 
Barbara Tarchala 
Mary Thornton 
Angelo Tufano 
Carmela Tufano 
Dominic Tufano 
Richard  Tufano 
Sr. Loretta 

Wagner, OSF 
Sr. Anne 

Wayrowski, OSF 
Andrea Wyskiel 
Peg Zeman 

If you or a loved one needs prayers due to an 
illness, please call the parish office to put your 
name on the prayer list.  Names are kept on the 
list for 4 weeks unless we are notified a person 
has not recovered.  If someone on this list has 
recovered, please call the parish office to have 
the name removed. 

Please notify the parish office if you 
have someone in your home who is 
unable to join us at Mass, and if 
he / she would appreciate having 
the Eucharist brought to their home. 

SATURDAY  -  FEBRUARY 6, 2016 

8:30 AM 
4:00 PM 

Kathryn Freund (Health) 
† John Berzinis & † Ann Andrews 

SUNDAY  -  FEBRUARY 7, 2016 
7:30 AM 
 
9:00 AM 
10:30 AM 
12:00 PM 

Living & Deceased Benefactors &  
       Parishioners 
† Diane Wegerich 
Prayer Shawl Recipients 
Intentions of the Polish Community 

MONDAY  -  FEBRUARY 8, 2016 
8:15 AM † Margaret F. Kelly 
TUESDAY  -  FEBRUARY 9, 2016 
8:15 AM † Phyllis Tomas 
WEDNESDAY  -  FEBRUARY 10, 2016 
8:15 AM 
9:30 AM 
6:00 PM 
7:30 PM 

† Lorraine Mayer 

THURSDAY  -  FEBRUARY 11, 2016 
8:15 AM † George Kapolnek 
FRIDAY  -  FEBRUARY 12, 2016 
8:15 AM † James Thiel 

SATURDAY  -  FEBRUARY 13, 2016 
8:30 AM 
 
 
 
4:00 PM 

Members of the Purgatorial Society 
† Vincent O. La Pietra 
† Patrick Dunleavy 
† Jackie & † Edward Werbachowski 
† John Gabrielsen 

SUNDAY  -  FEBRUARY 14, 2016 
7:30 AM 
9:00 AM 
 
10:30 AM 
12:00 PM 

† Alice & Isreal LaSalle 
† Fred A. Chmielewski 
† Elaine Termini 
† Phyllis Tomas 
Intentions of the Polish Community 

†   Deceased  

PRAY FOR OUR FAITHFUL DEPARTED 
Isaiah Molina, Helen Teresa Piotrowski-Stein &  

Elaine Termini 



 

 

STEWARDSHIP 
“Then I heard the voice of the Lord saying, 
‘Whom shall I send? Who will go for us?’ 
‘Here I am,’ I said, ‘send me!’” (ISAIAH 
6:8)  

Every day – in little ways and in big 
ways – God asks, “Whom shall I send?” 
Whether it is someone to take on a new 
ministry or just someone to open a door 
for a stranger, God constantly provides 
doors of opportunity. The next time you 
hear God calling, have the courage to 
walk through the door and say “Here I 
am, Lord.”  
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SUNDAY  -  FEBRUARY 7. 2016 

7:30 AM 
8:30 AM 
10:30 AM 
11:45 AM 
1:30 PM 
3:00 PM 

SVDP Food Collection (Church Vestibule) 
Sunday Hospitality (Rm. 100) 
RCIA (Neckerman Rm.) 
Confirmation Session (Lunch Rm.) 
Polish Baptismal Celebration (Church) 
Red & Green Court of Honor (Heimsath Hall) 

MONDAY  -  FEBRUARY 8, 2016 

9:15 AM 
4:30 PM 
7:00 PM 
 

Our Lady’s Prayer Group (West Sacristy) 
Volleyball Practice (Heimsath Hall) 
Wedding Workshop 
Liturgy Committee Mtg. (Gold Rm.) 

TUESDAY  -  FEBRUARY 9, 2016 

6:30 PM 
7:00 PM 

Palm Burning/Paczki Party (Dakin Lot/Lunch Rm.) 
Boy Scout Troop Mtg. (Heimsath Hall) 

WEDNESDAY  -  FEBRUARY 10, 2016 

 
8:15 AM 
9:30 AM 
3:30 PM 
6:00 PM 
7:00 PM 
7:30 PM 

Ash Wednesday 
Mass  - English (Church) 
School Mass  - English (Church) 
Prayer Service  - English (Church) 
Mass  - Polish (Church) 
Al-Anon Mtg. (Gold Rm.) 
Mass  - English (Church) 

THURSDAY  -  FEBRUARY 11, 2016 

8:45 AM 
9:00 AM 
4:30 PM 
6:30 PM 

Eucharistic Adoration (Church) 
Senior Meeting (Rm. 100) 
Volley Ball Practice (Heimsath Hall) 
Stations of the Cross (Church) 
Girl Scou10t Troop Mtgs. (Lunch Rm.) 

FRIDAY  -  FEBRUARY 12, 2016 

 
12:00 PM 
6:00 PM 

No School 
Senior Birthday Party (Heimsath Hall) 
Stations of the Cross (Church) 

SATURDAY  -  FEBRUARY 13, 2016 

8:30 AM 
9:00 AM 
11:00 AM 
4:00 PM 

Women’s Reflection Day (Church/ Heimsath Hall) 
Confessions (Church) 
Children’s Choir Rehearsal (Church) 
SVDP Recommitment Ceremony (Church) 

SUNDAY  -  FEBRUARY 14. 2016 

8:30 AM 
 
10:30 AM 
11:30 AM 

Sunday Hospitality (Rm. 100) 
Blood Pressure Screening (Rm. 100) 
RCIA Mtg. (Neckerman Rm.) 
Youth Ministry Mtg. (Gold Rm.) 

THIS WEEK AT SAINT PASCAL PARISH 

January 24, 2016 
Number of Envelopes  372 
Weekly Collection $ 9,528.51 
Weekly Budget $ 11,660.00 
Difference $ 2,131.49 

YTD Collected $ 329,514.08 
YTD Budget $ 338,140.00 
YTD Difference: Over 

(Under) 
$ (8,625.92) 

Electronic Giving  
(1/10  -  1/23) 

$ 2,498.00 

Thank you  for your 
generosity! 

Please pray for those 
serving in the military, and 
for a peaceful and just 
solution to conflict and 

violence.  Please remember in your 
prayers the following people of our 
parish community who are serving or 
have served our country:   

Cpl. Jeffrey Brown, Airman Scott W. Bubel, 
Airman Connor Cloherty, 1Lt. John Cvikota, 
Sgt. Sarah Cvikota, LCpl Michael Gaudio, 
PFC Roman Gronke, SFC Carmen 
Hernandez, PV2 Leon Hernandez, SPC 
Nathan Hernandez, Sgt. Marvin Joseph Latt, 
Cpt. Andrew Lechanski, Sgt. Michael 
Nowacki, Sgt. Wayne Persico, Sgt. Phillip J. 
Renault, Sgt. Jeffery Wm. Richter, Cmdr. 
Jason Schneider, Cpt. Scott Sengenberger, 
Sgt. Steve Sullivan, PFC Matt Tagliola, Cpt. 
Pawel Zemczak 



 

 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Reverend Paul G. Seaman, Pastor 
Reverend Rafal Stecz, Associate Pastor 
Reverend Thomas Dore, Retired Assistant 
Denise Akana, School Principal 
Christopher Perez, Religious Education Director 
Sharon Kells, Religious Education Assistant Director 
Tony Jurich, Director of Music and Liturgy 
Deacon Gene Dorgan, Director of Adult Catechesis & Education 

 
PARISH SUPPORT STAFF 

Rosemary Renault, Administrative Assistant 
Carol Coleman, Secretary / Receptionist 
Mary Mulson, Office Assistant 
Jenica Nieves, Evening Receptionist 
Lyn Niemann, Evening Receptionist 
Mary Boss, Communications Coordinator / Bulletin Editor 
Ginny Quinones, School Secretary 
Joanne Powrozek, School Bookkeeper 
Robert Teubert, Jr., Maintenance Engineer 

 
PARISH INFORMATION 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
Sunday  -  Closed 
Monday-Thursday  -  8:30 AM – 7:30 PM 
Friday  -  8:30 AM – 3:00 PM 
Saturday  -  9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

PARISH ADDRESS: 
 3935 N. Melvina Ave., Chicago, IL  60634 
PARISH TELEPHONE: 
 773-725-7641 
PARISH FAX: 
 773-725-9368 
PARISH WEBSITE: 
 www.stpascal.org 
BULLETIN ADDRESS: 
 communications@stpascal.org 
SCHOOL SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
 Monday – Thursday  - 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
SCHOOL ADDRESS: 
 6143 W. Irving Park Road, Chicago, IL  60634 
SCHOOL TELEPHONE: 
 773-736-8806 
SCHOOL FAX: 
 773-725-3461 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 
 773-725-7641-  Ext. 222 
SUBSTANCE ABUSE MESSAGE CENTRAL PHONE: 
 773-443-1944 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES TELEPHONE: 
 312-655-7010 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 

WEEKEND MASS 
Saturday– 4:00 PM 
Sunday– 7:30, 9:00, 10:30 AM, 12:00 PM (Polish) 
 5:30 PM– Contemporary Mass held at Saint 

Robert Bellarmine 
DAILY MASS SCHEDULE 
 Monday to Friday– 8:15 AM 
 Saturday– 8:30 AM 
SCHOOL MASS 
 Wednesdays– 9:15 AM 
HOLY DAYS AND HOLIDAY MASS 
 As Announced in the Bulletin 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
 Saturday– 9:00 AM 
ROSARY 
 After 8:15 AM Daily Mass 
OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP NOVENA 
 Tuesdays after 8:15 AM Mass 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 
 Thursdays after 8:15 AM Mass until 6:30 PM 

SACRAMENTAL CELEBRATIONS 

We believe that the celebration of the sacraments ranks 
among the most important gifts that we have.  We look 
forward to sharing these celebrations with men and women 
who, in some way, are part of our community.  Therefore, 
please note the following: 

INFANT BAPTISMS:  Registration in the parish is a 
prerequisite.  Parents are required to attend a Pre-Baptismal 
Preparation Session at least two months prior to the Baptism.  
Meetings are held on the first Monday evening of each 
month (except for holidays).  Baptisms are generally held on 
the third Sunday of the month at 1:30 PM based on the 
liturgical calendar.  (Baptisms do not take place during Lent.)   
Arrangements can be made at the Parish Office. 

RECONCILIATION:  Every Saturday at 9:00 AM 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Saint Pascal requires either 
the bride, the groom, or the parent of either be registered 
and active as a parishioner for at least 6 months before 
contacting us to make any arrangements.  Allow at least 6 
months to complete wedding arrangements.  Attendance at a 
music-planning workshop for the wedding Mass/ceremony is 
required.  These are scheduled twice a year. 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK:  Anytime a person is facing a 
serious illness, surgery or hospitalization, it is proper to 
receive the Sacrament of the Sick.  Please contact a priest. 

MINISTRY OF CARE -  HOMEBOUND PARISHIONERS:  
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for Communion 
visitation. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION:  Our Family Centered Catechesis 
Program is for families with children in grades K-8.  Sessions 
meet once a month from September to May on either 
Monday evenings or Saturday mornings.  In order for a child 
to receive the Sacraments, she/he must be enrolled in the 
program one year prior to the sacramental “prep” year. 

Serving the Community for 100 Years 
Saint Pascal Parish 
3935 N. Melvina Avenue 
Chicago, IL  60634 

Help spread the word! Come like us on facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Saint-Pascal-Church/384624288277526 

http://www.facebook.com/StPascalSchool 


